From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

To: <u>City Council</u>

Subject: City of Shoreline: Contact the City Council Date: Monday, January 23, 2017 10:04:10 AM

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council

Date & Time: 01/23/2017 10:04 AM

Response #: 187 **Submitter ID:** 12697

IP address: 174.21.141.163 **Time to complete:** 3 min., 27 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

- **1.** (o) Briarcrest
- **2.** (o) Email
- **3.** Michelle L Gramza
- **4.** 14520 26th Ave. NE
- **5.** 206-669-8309
- **6.** deco@pacificsl.com
- **7.** Dear Councilmembers,

Please vote YES on Res. 401 to make Shoreline a sanctuary city. I urge you to vote to protect ALL of our residents from bullying and violence.

Sincerely,

Michelle L Gramza

Shoreline Taxpayer and Voter

Thank you,

City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply directly to this email.